Southern York County School District

Transportation Request

Below you will find the link for our 2024-2025 Private School Request form for
Transportation. Please note that parents/guardians must request a form for each
student needing transportation for the upcoming school year. All transportation
provided by the Southern York County School District will need to be submitted to
SYCSD Transportation by MAY 31, 2024 in order to secure timely bus routing for
the 2024-2025 school year.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1IFAIpQLSciNoeuTkR-OdfMYTOv-
FzCdgqwe9ciIng SFRRIYF6zxRmPQ/viewform




